From:  Schwartz, Andrew

Sent: 6/27/2012 11:31:45 AM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc:

Bec:

Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: Trailer Language
I'will be out of the office June 27 thru June 29, with limited access to email. If this is an urgent, branch related

matter please contact Judith Ikle at 415-703-1486 or via email at judith.ikle@cpuc.ca.gov.

For issues related to combined heat and power please contact Jason Houck at 415-703-1223 or via email at
jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov.

For issues related to electric vehicles and/or greenhouse gas regulation please contact Adam Langton at 415-703-
1812 or via email at adam.langton@cpuc.ca.gov.

For issues related to the Electric Program Investment Charge, please contact Cem Turhal at 415-703-3196 or via
email at cem.turhal@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thanks,

Andy Schwartz

Supervisor

Emerging Procurement Strategies
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-5131
andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov
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